
Class Photographs 

The school photographer will be 

in school next Wednesday 

taking Class Photographs. 

 

Cycles and Scooters 

Children are not allowed to ride 

their bikes and scooters on the 

school premises. Please ensure 

this rule is observed.  The 

children must wait until they are 

off the premises before they 

ride their bikes and scooters. 

 

           

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th May 2017 

 

 

 

  

This Weeks Teacher Awards  

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Top Table 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Thank you 

A huge thank you to Katie, Ryan and Jamie 

Dewson who did a sponsored walk in the Easter 

holidays, and raised a brilliant £111.00.  They 

have very kindly donated it to school.  Thank 

you so much 
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